
A great weekend was had by all at this awesome Trials property that we once again have the 
privilege to use at Benobble, near Canungra. 

An enormous amount of work was conducted in the weeks leading up to the event by both MTCQ 
and non MTCQ members due to the overgrown state of the property, a huge Thank You to you all. 

The event kicked off on Easter Saturday with 9 sections all running simultaneously up the dry creek 
bed taking in the rocks , logs, banks and hillside that is in abundance at this place, 4 laps was the 
requirement and all classes were catered for within these 9 sections. 

Sunday presented itself with 9 sections again, 6 were new and 3 re-jigged from the previous day, 
once again ridden 4 times, and all followed the same creek bed and environs that made it such easy 
access for spectators to follow the action. 

Once again I would like to thank the South East Qld Trials community for their effort in helping us 
run this event and most importantly Thank You to the Daniels’ family for the use of their property. 

Please keep in mind our Annual “TY Challenge” Trial which will be run at the same property on 
24/07/2016 where we encourage you to drag out your TY of any era or condition but also encourage 
dragging out any Twin Shock or Classic as well, moderns also catered for as we don’t want to 
alienate anyone, but “TY” riders will be handsomely rewarded for their efforts. 


